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 ​Fundraising   

FUNDRAISING 
Our Silent Auction was a success! Our fundraising efforts for the day 
brought in $2,685 for the Club. I want to give a huge thank you to all 

who donated, purchased, and participated in the dayôs events. We had a 
blast as usual! The funds raised helped us to continue supporting our 

wonderful community of Parker. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



PARKER CUPS & T-SHIRTS 
Our T-shirts have officially SOLD OUT. Our double insulated Parker logo 
cups continue to sell! YAY! These would make a great Christmas gift for 
guys and gals, so buy yours before they sell out. Once they are gone, 

they will be gone forever! You can purchase them at City Hall or by 
contacting Melanie Harris at parkerwomensclubfundraising@gmail.com 

 
END OF YEAR CONTRIBUTIONS 

There is still time to make a monetary donation to the Parker Womenôs 
Club and receive a tax receipt for your donation. The PWC is a non- 

profit 501(c)(3) organization, which means your donation is tax 
deductible (applicable according to law). Contact Melanie Harris at 

parkerwomensclubfundraising@gmail.com to make your donation. The 
donations received help support our Parker Scholarship Program, the 
volunteer Fire Department, as well as many other community projects. 

Thanks again for your support! You are appreciated! 
 
 
 

Melanie Harris 
VP Fundraising 
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Ladies Coffee   
The Ladiesô Coffee group does not meet in December, but we will be back on January 
23rd with Dani Beckett as our first hostess of the new year.  More information will 
follow as we get closer to the date. 
 
Wishing everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Safe and Happy New Year!  
 
Susie Pohl 
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  ​Parker Page Turners   

Carolyn Brown hosted our December meeting. There were 12 Parker 

Women’s Club members in attendance. The discussion questions at 

the back of the book, “The Nickel Boys” by Colson Whitehead, were 

used to direct the group discussion. Everyone had something to say. 

Even those who had not read the book!! Once again we were reminded 

that different times manifest different behaviors. Being a young black 

boy falsely accused of car theft results in a hopeless incarceration in 

Florida in the late sixties. Treatment of these boys was grim. What 

would you have done in his shoes? What would you have done as a 

townsperson? What would you have done as a regulatory agency? Are 

the times better today? Endless questions and speculation. Lively 

discussion. Join us next time! 

There will be no meeting next month since the first Wednesday falls on 

January 1. The February book will be “The Lake House” by Kate 

Morton. We will meet at Dani Beckett’s home. Look forward to seeing everyone there. 
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Book Club November 2019 cont… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




